
Approval of Project

Final Screening will be conducted by the Ministry of Foreign Affaires of
Japan.

The Embassy of Japan in Mauritius will notify the result of the final
screening to the email address of contact person given in the
application.

1-2 months

7- 10 months

Opening call for applications for GGP by the Embassy of Japan in
Mauritius usually takes place around January to March of each year.

Each organisation wishing to apply, is required to submit a complete set
of application documents by email by the deadline date.

The Embassy of Japan in Mauritius will screen applications.

The Embassy of Japan in Mauritius will notify the result of 1st screening
to the email address of contact person given in the application.

The Embassy of Japan will request the applicant organisation who
passes the 1st screening, to arrange the site visit and meeting as 2nd
screening.

Final Screening

The Embassy of Japan in Mauritius will notify the result of 2nd screening
to the email address of contact person given in the application.

1st Notice of Results

2nd Screening

2nd Notice of Results
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